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Dear Dr                     ,
Re   	                          ,
This patient was seen by me today following a recent neck injury. My assessment included use of the Canadian C-Spine Rule1 which indicated that he/she may require a cervical X-Ray. I have asked them to see you for review. 
Please feel free to contact me with any concerns you have regarding our patient.
Thank you for your assistance.
Sincerely,







 Please see attached article by Stiell et al. for background on the Canadian C-Spine Rule.
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Developed by the BC Physical Therapy Cervical Spine Rule Advisory Group: Marj Belot, John Howick, Peter Francis, Sarah Hrabi, Carol Kennedy, Melina Kurtakis, Dr. Linda Li, Bill Lyons, Guido Wisotzki, Antonio Zenone, Alison Hoens. March 2014 A Physical Therapy Knowledge Broker project supported by: UBC Department of Physical Therapy, Physiotherapy Association of BC, Vancouver Coastal Research Institute, Providence Healthcare Research Institute, and Arthritis Research Centre of Canada 
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